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PUBLIC HEARING ADVERTISEMENT

COMMENT ON THE DESIGN OF THE ROUTE 234 BRENTSVILLE ROAD INTERCHANGE
PROJECT — COLES MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT

The Prince William County Department of Transportation will conduct a Design Public Hearing for
the Route 234 Brentsville Road Interchange Project (Project)

The Design Public Hearing will be held at the Lake Jackson Fire House at 6:00 p.m. on December
8, 2021 and can be also viewed live through the link posted on the Prince William County
Department of Transportation website at: https://www.pwcva.gov/department/transportation/current
-road-projects. The Project team will make a short presentation beginning at 6:30 p.m. and answer
questions for the duration of the meeting.

The purpose of the public hearing is to receive public comments on the design of the Route 234
Brentsville Road Interchange Project and associated Limited Access Control Changes in the Coles
Magisterial District. This Project will involve a change and break in Limited Access Control.

Preview the Project information and Design Public Hearing plans including the environmental
documentation on the Prince William County Department of Transportation website at
https://www.pwcva.gov/department/transportation/current-road-projects.

Deadline to submit comments is December 18, 2021. The public may provide written or verbal
comments at the Design Public Hearings, mail them to Ms. Mary Ankers, P.E., Project Manager, at
the Prince William County Department of Transportation, 5 County Complex, Suite 290, Prince
William, VA 22192, or email them to mankers@pwcgov.org. Please reference “Route 234
Brentsville Road Interchange Project PH Comments™ in the subject heading.

Prince William County ensures nondiscrimination in all programs and activities in accordance with
Title VI and Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. For information call 703-792-4228 or TDD
703-792-5223.

Accessibility to Persons with Disabilities: The Design Public Hearing is being held at a public
facility accessible to persons with disabilities. If you need more information or special assistance
for persons with disabilities or limited English proficiency, please contact Mary Ankers at the
Prince William County Department of Transportation at (703) 792-4228 or email
mankers@pwcgov.org no later than Friday, December 3, 2021.
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Mary Ankers
Project Manager

Prince Willem County Depariment of Transportation
5 County Complex Cour, Sute 290

Prince Wiliam, Va 22192

Comments may also be sent to:
MAkers@pwogov.org




